
Greeting from Vintage Birds,

Starting in 2018, the officers of the Vintage Birds Chapter of FMCA 
have decided to increase our support for the Blue Bird Wanderlodge 
and BMC community by sponsoring a web site to promote All Bird 
Rallies.  

Hopefully, this web site will provide one central location where All Bird
Rallies will be listed and rally hosts will be able to control all 
information concerning their rally.  Additionally, we hope the rally 
hosts will provide ‘Rally Highlights’ after the rally so we can provide 
the community with archives of our Bird rallies.

If your Blue Bird Wanderlodge and BMC community has a web site we 
encourage you to add a link to the All Birds Rally web site so your 
members can easily review All Bird Rally information which includes a 
‘Calendar View’ for planning.

The link is:   https://vintagebirds.wildapricot.org

At this point we have added a few of the 2018 rallies to the web site 
from information available on-line but we are just now informing rally 
hosts about the web site.  Therefore, if you don’t see your rally, have 
your rally host email all information about your rally to:    
birdrallies@4email.net and we will add it to the web site.

Happy New Year and Hopefully We Will See You at a Rally!

Richard Ramsey, President, rrsr68@gmail.com 

Alan Darson, Rally Vice President, Alan.Darson@gmail.com

Steve Pappas, Membership Vice President, spappas@abf.com

Shane Fedeli, Treasurer, shanefedeli@gmail.com

Gregg Gesse, Secretary, vintagebirdssecretary@4email.net   
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